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Apply for a CARES emergency grant by Tuesday, May 12 
 

 
The priority deadline to apply for an emergency grant through the federal CARES Act 
is May 12.  
Applications submitted after that will be considered on a rolling basis until funds run 
out. But because funding is limited, students are strongly urged to apply by May 12.  
Grants are intended to help students who have been financially impacted by the 
disruption of campus operations pay for expenses such as food, housing, course 
materials, laptops and technology, health care and child care. The CARES Act 
provides almost $8.5 million to be distributed to UWM students.  
Students must have completed the FAFSA to be eligible for CARES Act funding, so 
do that first if you haven’t already.  
More information, including a link to the application, can be found on the Dean of 
Students website. The application form can be completed in just a few minutes. 
If you have questions about eligibility or the grant application process, email cares-
grant@uwm.edu.  

  

Please see UWM’s coronavirus website for the latest information  
about UWM’s planning and response to the pandemic. 

uwm.edu/coronavirus 
   

   

 

 

 

 

mailto:media-services-team@coronavirus.uwm.edu
mailto:imc-admin@uwm.edu
mailto:john3453@uwm.edu
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ysy04b/up1paipb/ik10if
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ysy04b/up1paipb/yc20if
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ysy04b/up1paipb/yc20if
mailto:cares-grant@uwm.edu?subject=CARES%20grant
mailto:cares-grant@uwm.edu?subject=CARES%20grant
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ysy04b/up1paipb/e520if
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ysy04b/up1paipb/mzz0if
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ysy04b/up1paipb/2r00if


University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee 
University Relations & Communications 

1900 E. Kenwood Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 

 

 

Share this email:   

       

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove® 
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. 
View this email online.  

1900 E. Kenwood Blvd.  
Milwaukee, WI 53211 | US  

This email was sent to john3453@uwm.edu. 
    

 

https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1917682/1914016/112099488/111500363936/?s=iZde-8tfcINV4vlqkKo19C7jU3W1LOrYMjVgj_25tpc
https://t.e2ma.net/optout/ysy04b/up1paipb?s=1g6-O3NUPJC3T4M2VRdLtFAKqe-9ggMxr7FB30rYZrs&r=aHR0cHM6Ly9hcHAuZTJtYS5uZXQvYXBwMi9hdWRpZW5jZS9vcHRfb3V0LzE5MTc2ODIvMTkxNDAxNi8xMTE1MDAzNjM5MzYvP3M9OGJxTHBzZ1Nqak1JT3l1OWNpclQzTUxVaGc2UzU1eDBjbVhjLVE5OWd4UQ%3D%3D
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1917682/1914016.112099488/
https://t.e2ma.net/message/ysy04b/up1paipb
mailto:john3453@uwm.edu
https://t.e2ma.net/share/outbound/e/ysy04b/up1paipb
https://t.e2ma.net/share/outbound/t/ysy04b/up1paipb
https://t.e2ma.net/share/outbound/f/ysy04b/up1paipb
https://t.e2ma.net/share/outbound/l/ysy04b/up1paipb

	From: University Relations & Communications <media-services-team@coronavirus.uwm.edu> Reply-To: IMC Administrative Assistant <imc-admin@uwm.edu> Date: Friday, May 8, 2020 at 9:56 AM To: Michelle L Johnson <john3453@uwm.edu> Subject: Coronavirus update...

